
A free community viewing of the PBS aired documentary 

 

The film is a gripping one-hour documentary that showcases scientific discoveries about climate change. Its central 

message is that we can’t know where we’re going until we know where we’ve been. 

A discussion forum with guest researcher and 

contributor of the film, Dr. Jason Briner, will follow 

the viewing.  

Mark your calendars…YOU WON’T WANT TO MISS THIS! 

When:  January 30, 2015 

Where: Ipswich Middle School, 8th grade pod 

Time:  7:00 pm - 9:00 pm 


